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Welcome to Socket, Unplug Nashville's newsletter, your update on the Department of
General Services' sustainability initiatives. In this issue, you'll learn about Socket's new
employee workshops, Nashville’s updated greenhouse gas emissions inventory, and DGS’
portfolio of energy-efficient projects as well as meet our growing team. And don't forget to

check out our and look for Socket, our mascot, as you are out and about this season!

Socket's fans greet him at Ascend Amphitheater.


http://socket.nashville.gov/blog-new
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On April 28, to commemorate the end of Earth month, Socket, Unplug Nashville launched
its new employee workshop series. Employees of Lindsley Hall gathered to view and learn
about Metro's sustainability efforts, including what to recycle and how to reduce energy
waste in the workplace. They learned tips to enhance well-being and environmental
responsibility at work and home, which can also be found . To schedule a workshop
for your Metro building, contact Jennifer at or 615-862-5043.


mailto:socket@nashville.gov
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Nashville’s Updated Greenhouse Gas Inventory

When Mayor Megan Barry signed the Compact of Mayors in 2015, Nashville became one of
nearly 650 cities around the world to commit to provide evidence of local climate
leadership and showcase the global significance of local actions. The Compact requires
signatories to measure and disclose greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions, formulate target

emissions reduction goals, and implement an action to plan to achieve those goals.

Nashville updated both the community scale and municipal greenhouse gas emissions
inventories to fulfill the Compact of Mayors agreement by measuring and disclosing the
data. The inventories detail greenhouse gas emissions both for the entire city and for

Metro government alone. View a summary of the GHG reports here.

Community Scale Inventory: Total Emissions by Year in Metric Tons
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The data show a slight increase in overall emissions compared to 2011, which can be attributed to increased

population and a richer dataset in this most recent analysis.
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https://www.nashville.gov/Portals/0/SiteContent/MayorsOffice/Sustainability/docs/LN%20DRAFT.pdf
https://www.compactofmayors.org/cities/nashville-tn/

Community Scale Inventory by Sector
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The data show that transportation and buildings (both commercial and residential) are the largest contributors

to Nashville’s greenhouse gas emissions.
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Meet Jennifer Westerholm, Sustainability &
Outreach Manager for DGS' new Sustainability
Division. Jennifer is responsible for the
Department’s Socket, Unplug Nashville

outreach and education program.

Jennifer’s experience includes federal
government work for the Department of Energy
in Washington, D.C. as an energy efficiency
analyst and at the Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention in Atlanta, GA as a climate

change research fellow. Jennifer has worked

with nonprofit organizations focused on justice,
health, and the environment in Nashville and
beyond, both as staff member and Board member. Most recently, she was the executive

director of local nonprofit Urban Green Lab.


mailto:jennifer.westerholm@nashville.gov




